
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES 
 
 
Hank Aaron Stadium – Scoreboard Replacement 
755 Bolling Brothers Boulevard, Mobile, Alabama  36606 
PR-076-17 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Mobile will receive quotes in the office of the Architectural 
Engineering Department, 5th Floor South Tower, Government Plaza, 205 Government Street, 
Mobile, Alabama, until 4:00 PM local time, on Friday, January 20, 2017, for the above stated 
project.     

A MANDATORY PRE-QUOTE MEETING shall be held at the project site, 755 Bolling Brothers 
Boulevard, Mobile, Alabama  36606, at 2:30 PM local time on January 13, 2017.  A 
representative of the bidder must be in attendance and sign-in in order to submit a quote for this 
project. 

 
RFQ Documents are on file and may be examined and obtained by contacting: 
City of Mobile, Architectural Engineering Department, 5th Floor South Tower, Government Plaza,  
205 Government Street, Mobile, Alabama  36602, 251-208-7454.  Additional instructions are 
detailed in the Request for Quotes. 
 
 
 


